
19A Nerrum 
Ave 

P. O. Box 320, 
Red Cliffs 3496 

Phone: 
50241147    

Fax:  

50242818 

Issue  No. 19                                           15th July, 2021 

 

 What When 

Dental van visit       POSTPONED until further notice 

Curriculum day—Pupil free day Monday 26th July 

Lightning Prems for Gr 5&6 students Wednesday 28th July 

School Council meeting Wednesday 28th July 6:30pm 

Parent/Teacher/Student conferences Wed 11th and Thurs 12th August 

Curriculum day—Pupil free day Friday 20th August 

 
“Every Day Counts” 

If your child is absent from school we must have a note, phone call or you can 
also enter the reason directly onto COMPASS to explain the  
absence. This is required by the Department for our records 

 
 There is no assembly this week 

 
 

Contact School Council: rceps.schoolcouncil@gmail.com 

Parent/Teacher/Student Conferences—Change Of Dates 
As part on the student reporting process we will be conducting Parent/Teacher/

Student conferences on the 11th and 12th August. Due to some commitments for 

teachers to attend regional meetings/professional learning on the 28th and 29th 

July, we have had to change the dates for the conferences. Sorry if this causes any 

inconvenience. 

 

The meeting structure will involve all 3   

participants and will provide an               

opportunity to discuss how your child is 

going as a learner. We will send out a list of 

possible questions you may like to have 

ready to ask your child’s teacher. In turn, 

the teachers will have particular topics that 

they would like to cover during the      

meeting.  

 

We will have a booking page on COMPASS 

at the start of Term 3 so please ensure you 

find a time that suits.  

Dental Van Visit 
Due to the hard border lock down with NSW and Victoria, the planned Dental Van 
visit has had to be postponed to a later date. The 
van is coming from NSW so obviously they do not 
have access to Victoria as they are not from a  
border bubble area.  
Once again we just need to be flexible and adapt 
in an every changing world.  
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Happy Birthday  Lucinda Thomas, Beni Pomee. 

Students Of The Week 
Grade Prep/1:  The Prep/1 Class  for the effort you have all put into your learning so far this 

year!  I am super proud of how hard you have worked and grown and I think that you all deserve 
to be the student of the week.  Well done! 

Grade 1:  Heidi Curtin for being very focussed in all areas of your learning.  You have shown 

great listening on the floor and have been ready to learn.  You have also worked hard at your 
desk.  Well done! 

Grade 2:  Bree Franz for your fantastic work in Maths this week.  Bree, while we have been 

learning about shape, you have engaged in classroom discussions and sharing your thinking with 
others.  You also have been able to assist your peers with their learning about shapes too.  Great 
work Bree and keep up the marvellous effort on your maths in the future. 

Grade 3/4:  Knox Beasley for the effort you have put into all your learning this week.  Knox, you 

have remained focussed during class discussions and have tried super hard to complete all your 
set tasks.  Keep up the great work! 

Grade 4/5:  Tiana Norris for the way you have approached your learning tasks this week.  We 

have seen you focussed and working hard.  It is great to see you persisting with your learning.  
Well done Tiana, keep up the great work! 

Grade 5/6: TK Head for the focus and persistence you have demonstrated in the classroom.  You 

have been giving everything your best go and staying focussed until the task is complete.  It is 
great to see you smiling when you achieve success.  Great work TK! 

House Award:  Hunter Bailey for the sportsmanship you displayed on the oval.  Hunter, during 

a game of football you were seen stopping during the game to check on a younger student who 
had fallen over.  You then helped him make his way up to the office for an icepack.  Well done and 
keep up the great work! 

Prep Enrolments For 2022 
We are now taking enrolments for Prep students for 
2022. Parents are invited to ring the school and make 
a time for a personalised tour.  
Parents wanting to collect an enrolment form can do 
so at the school office.  

For Your Diaries—Student Free Days 
We realise that these dates are still a fair way into the future but we want to give you plenty of      

notice. School Council last night gave approval for 2 curriculum days in Term 3.  

Monday 26th July  

& 

Friday 20th August 

Both these days will be used for professional learning for all staff.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Outside Of School Hours Care (OSHC) 
We will be starting our Out of School hours Care next Monday 19th July. Alina Meyer will be    

running the OSHC program and it will be based in the Multi Purpose room.  

 

Things you need to know: 

 Sessions start at 3.15pm, straight after school, and conclude at 6pm sharp. Students are 

able to be picked up any time before 6pm. 

 Cost of the session is $20 per student per night, regardless of how long they are in           

attendance. 

 Students cannot attend without a completed enrolment for each students. 

 There is a maximum of 15 students per session. 

 Student must be booked in for a session at least 24hrs before. If you ring up for your child 

to attend a session on the day of the session they may not be able to attend if it is at  

 capacity.  

 The students will receive a snack as part of the program. 

 When you pick your child up you must sign them out. The sign out form will be in the MPR. 

Student will not be able to leave the MPR without a parent there to sign them out. 

 Payment for the service will be invoiced to parents once a week. They will be sent out on a  

Monday invoicing for the previous weeks service. The invoice will include a due date in 

which it must be paid. Cash will not be accepted at the service. It will need to be paid at the 

office or direct bank payment. Details will be included on the invoice.  

 If you are running late (later than 6pm) you must phone the school. A fee of $10 for every 

10 minutes late will also be charged.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enrolment forms are available from the school office. Students cannot attend   
without a completed form returned to the office.  



 

 
 
                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


